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From: Adrian Eliffe <adey@dvarts.co.uk>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 1:35 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sirs,

With reference to the new proposed 'Regulation of Retail Forex' (identification number
RIN 3038-AC61) specifically the change in leverage.

This measure is Draconian and unnecessary and appears to be an attempt to kill the Forex
Retail market in the USA.

Trading Forex is optional. This measure eliminates what is, for a large number of people ,
a hobby.

T strongly urge you abandon this deeply unpopular proposal.
Regards,

Adrian Eliffe



